
April 7, 2017 

 

Letter of Recommendation 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am submitting this letter as a positive reference for the great work that Ryan 

Ragan / Vast Oceans Surf & SUP School does in the Daytona Beach area. Maui Nix 

does not offer this service in the area and we recommend many our customers to 

his school. We have receive nothing but positive reviews and will continue to work 

with him and his team in the future.  

Maui Nix holds three free surf class promotions during the summer for kids and is 

well received. We ask employees to volunteer their time from our stores and Ryan 

always comes out to help us make it a big success. He and his school consistently 

put back to the local surf community. He is well liked and respected as a surfing 

role model to kids and parents in the area. 

Vast Oceans Surf & SUP has no business conflict with Maui Nix. In fact we often 

work together to help build a stronger surf community for the future.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Smith 

GM Maui Nix Surf Shops 

1-386-679-1604  

 

 


